
 

,  
 
An equal opportunity employer 

 
 

February 15, 2022 
 

 

Re: Public Hearing Notice regarding The United Illuminating Company’s 
115-kV Transmission Line Rebuild Project 

Dear Neighbor: 

The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) is proposing to rebuild approximately 
five miles of its existing overhead 115-kilovolt overhead transmission lines within 
the Connecticut Department of Transportation’s Metro-North Railroad corridor in 
Milford. In order to receive public feedback on the proposed project, the City of 
Milford will hold a public hearing on the Project on February 28, 2022 at 7:00 
p.m. via this Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88567717480?pwd=NmtmemFDMnpHblhFVFhGN25
3d0NzUT09 

Virtual/Telephonic Meeting Dial In Number:  1-929-205-6099 
Meeting ID:  885 6771 7480; If prompted for a Passcode: 348636  
 
UI is proposing the Project as part of the Company’s efforts to enhance the 
reliability and resiliency of the electric transmission grid. This effort will help to 
strengthen the transmission system and to ensure that UI is able to maintain 
safe and reliable transmission of power to its customers throughout Fairfield and 
New Haven Counties. 

Please do not hesitate to contact UI at 888.848.3697 if you have any questions 
regarding the hearing or the proposed Project.  Additional information 
concerning the project can also be found at UIRailroadTLineUpgrades.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shawn Crosbie  
Senior Project Manager - Transmission Lines 
Shawn.Crosbie@avangrid.com 
www.UIRailroadTlineUpgrades.com 
 
 


